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5 November 2019 
 

Our Reference: SYD15/00338 
DPIE: SSD-6965-MOD-1 

 
The Executive Director 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
GPO Box 30 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
 
Attention: Karl Fetterplace 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
MOD 1 – BUILDING R4B DESIGN CHANGES 
HICKSON ROAD, BARANGAROO SOUTH 
 
Reference is made to the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment (DPIE) 
correspondence dated 24 October 2019, regarding the abovementioned application which was 
referred to Roads and Maritime Services (Roads and Maritime) for comment. 
 
Transport for NSW (TfNSW) will provide a separate submission. 
 
Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted application and raises no objection to the 
proposed modifications as they will have minimal impact on the classified road network. 
 
If you have any further inquiries in relation to this development application please contact A/Land 
Use Planner, Narelle Gonzales on 0409 541 879 or by email at:  
 development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Brendan Pegg 
A/Senior Manager Land Use Assessment 
South East Precinct, Greater Sydney Division 
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